
 

  

 Learn to Swim News 14/10/24 

 

Welcome to Term 4 2024! 

 

Important Dates and Events: 
 

-Labour Day Public Holiday: Lessons will run on Saturday 26th October. We will not have 
lessons on Monday 28th October. 
-Canterbury Anniversary Public Holiday: We will not have lessons on Friday 15th November. Lessons will 
run on Saturday 16th November. 
 

-This term is our Swim School’s Warm Water, Water Safety Day and will be during Week 8 (2nd – 7th 
December) of the term. During this week we will be learning about how to stay safe in activities that 
happen over the warmer months. If you have a lifejacket your child wears during the warmer months, 
please bring with you to wear and practice with during lessons.  

 
-We will also be running our 3rd year of the Swim School Summer Games during Week 10 (16th 
– 21st December). These Swim School Summer Games are a great way for our swimmers to 
understand the competitive side to what swimming has to offer. This week is always an opt-
out week where if you let us know that you will be away before Monday 2nd December, then 
you will not get charged for Week 10’s swim lessons. 
 

Instructor News 
 

We want to give a big shout out for the instructors who have been covering for Emma and 
ZeAhn while they were away for Camp America. Emma and ZeAhn have learnt a lot while 
working with children at Summer Camps in America and are looking forward to bringing 
those experiences to our program. Thank you, Guy, Bella, Jenna, Hannah, Lisa, Jemma, 
Tracy and Chloe for helping our Tamariki grow in swimming! 
 

Join us as well in celebrating Bev in her 10 years of working with the Ashburton District Council. Bev has 
worked as a Learn to Swim Instructor for over 35 years between the old community pool and here at 
EANC. If you see Bev around, we would love for you to share your stories on how much she has helped 
you, your children and/or grandchildren learn how to swim! Receiving  

 

Speedo Swimmer of the Term 3 2024. 
 

We had lots of entries this past term from our Instructors letting us know who they think 
should win the Speedo Swimmer of the Term award. Ka Pai to all swimmers as it sounds like 
we had some really hard workers enjoying swimming! 

 

Preschool Speedo Swimmer of the Term 3 2024 goes to Flora Collins! Flora you are always willing to give 
everything a go! You have become so much more confident in the water and you work super hard! 
 

School Age Speedo Swimmer of the Term 3 2024 goes to Oakley Breading. Oakley, you have worked so 
hard in overcoming any fears of swimming in the lane pool! You always give everything a go and follow 
through and listen to any corrections that need to be made. 
 

For all enrolment queries please contact our friendly customer service team at eanccsr@adc.govt.nz 
Julia and the Swim School Team       
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